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Taiwan as an Observer in the World Health Assembly
Viruses do not respect borders

Geneva, Switzerland, 18.05.2022, 15:24 Time

USPA NEWS - Today’s unprecedented health threats demand close international cooperation. The World Health Assembly (WHA) is
the decision-making body of the World Health Organization (WHO), and its annual meeting is an opportunity to drive cooperation
towards ending the acute phase of the COVID-19 pandemic and advancing global health and global health security. We strongly
advocate for the WHO to invite Taiwan to participate as an observer and lend its expertise to the solution-seeking discussions at the
75th WHA this May.

Inviting Taiwan to attend the WHA as an observer would exemplify the WHO’s commitment to an inclusive approach to international
health cooperation and “health for all.” Taiwan is a highly capable, engaged, and responsible member of the global health community,
and it has been invited to participate as an observer in previous WHA meetings. Taiwan and its distinct capabilities and approaches –
including its significant public health expertise, democratic governance, resilience to COVID-19, and robust economy – offer
considerable value to inform the WHA’s deliberations. There is no reasonable justification to exclude its participation, which will benefit
the world. As we continue to fight COVID-19 and other emerging health threats, Taiwan’s isolation from the preeminent global health
forum is unwarranted and undermines inclusive global public health cooperation.

Viruses do not respect borders, and no one is safe until everyone around the world is safe from such threats. The United States will
continue to partner with the WHO to demonstrate global, inclusive leadership in making the world healthier and better able to prevent,
detect, prepare for, and respond to health emergencies.

We will continue to support Taiwan’s membership in international organizations where statehood is not a requirement and encourage
Taiwan’s meaningful participation in organizations where its membership is not possible, in line with our One China policy, which is
guided by the Taiwan Relations Act, the three U.S.-China Joint Communiques, and the Six Assurances.

Thank you for reading my article. These are merely my thoughts and insights based on the facts. I use only verified sources. No fake
news here. I write about a variety of subjects, mainly things I want to research and know more about. You can check out my website –
Small Village Life at smallvillagelife.com, where I share useful articles and news.

Wendy writes for the United States Press Agency and is a former columnist with the Fulton County Expositor, Wauseon, Ohio.

Source: US Department of State press release May 18, 2022
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